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NOTICE TO PORT USERS AND TENANTS 
 

FIRE SERVICE STRIKE 25/09/13. 
 
As you are no doubt aware, there is a Fire Service 
strike planned for 25th September from 12.00 -16.00 
hours. During this period, please ensure that you 
review your operating procedures to reflect this 
fact and where possible, re-programme any hot 
work activities and make any other appropriate 
contingency plans applicable to your organisation. 
 
 
Your co-operation is greatly appreciated. 
 
 
Sean Sullivan, 
Head of Safety, 
ABP, South Wales. 


